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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 

 

Subject:  Revised OneJet Operational Plan 

 

Date: February 14, 2017 

 

 To enhance line-of-site between service vehicles and OneJet aircraft, the aircraft taxi pattern has 

changed. Effective immediately the aircraft will taxi out to the north, onto Taxilane 1. This improves 

line-of-site for service vehicles driving within the vicinity of Gate A4 during OneJet operations. See 

depiction below. 

 

Ramp drivers exiting Concourse A bag makeup are reminded of the one-way direction flow to 

join the service road; cutting across A4 is strictly prohibited and subject to Ramp Citation. This 

operational plan has been developed to ensure passenger, personnel and aircraft/equipment safety. 
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